
What: Spring Rose Pruning Workshop 
Where: Minot Rose Garden, St. Paul and Browne St., Brookline
When: Saturday, April 14th 12:30 – 3:00 pm, (rain date, Saturday April 21st)
Who: Friends of the Minot Rose Garden

Please join the Friends of the Minot Rose Garden for our annual spring pruning 
workshop, with Master Rosarian David Cannistraro. David will demonstrate pruning 
techniques and guide us as we prune the roses in anticipation of their spring blooms. 

New volunteers are welcome, no prior experience necessary. Please bring drinking water, 
gardening gloves and hand pruners if you have them. Some tools will be available on-
site.  This workshop is free and open to the public. 

Parking is available on Browne and Still Streets adjacent to the garden. The nearest T 
stop is at St. Paul Street on the C branch of the Green line. For more information contact 
Linda at minotroses@aol.com


